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Message from Mr Johnson 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

It’s amazing how quickly the weeks fly by sometimes and I find it difficult to believe we are already 

at the end of what has been another very busy half term.  Firstly, I would like to thank students for 

their efforts on keeping the site clean and tidy.  There is always more we can do, but they are taking 

much greater pride in our environment. 

Alongside the usual busyness of school life, this half term has seen Mr Cuss and Miss Ashfield visiting 

all of our new pupils who will be joining us in Year 7 in September.  Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 have 

been completing assessments.  Year 9 have also been choosing which subjects they would like to 

study over the next two years.  And students in Years 11 and 13 started their GCSE and A Level public 

examinations. 

Next half term will see Year 11 and Year 13 students completing their exams and then hopefully 

enjoying a well-earned rest in the sunshine.  It will then be the turn of Year 10 and 12 students to 

complete their assessments before we all finish for the Summer holidays. 

We will have our final Super Learning Day of the year in July where Year 7 students will have the 

opportunity to create some amazing smoothies.  Year 8 will be working on their CREST award for 

their work in science.  Year 9 and 10 students will be learning about how to look after themselves 

and others.  And Year 12 will officially begin planning for their next stage after sixth form. 

Rewards Day for our students is Wednesday 20th July and the last day of this school year is Thursday 

21st July.  Please note that we finish slightly earlier on this day and students will be leaving at 2.20 

pm rather than 3.25 pm. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your ongoing support.  I hope you 

and your family enjoy the week off, possibly involving some Jubilee celebrations. 

Best wishes 

Mr A Johnson 
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Message from Miss Davies 

 
This half term has flown by, we've completed assessments, made guided choices, worked with 
RAF Marham and a whole host of other things. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your support with the guided choices process, all choices were 
made by the deadline.  I look forward to seeing what subjects’ students will be studying for 
their GCSE's next year, a daunting thought that before we know it they will be starting their 
GCSE's. 
 
By the time you receive this newsletter you will have already received the latest 
report.  Having had a look at these already myself I know how pleased you will be with the 
report and the progress that is being made by the students.  I look forward to sharing in 
their success when we return after the holiday. 
 
We spent a couple of days with RAF Marham, it was great to see how well the students 
engaged with the challenge set, they worked really well together in the teams they were put 
into.  All groups were successful either with the challenge itself or with the teamwork that 
was displayed. 
 
When we return from the holiday, we are in the final leg of this academic year, with lots to 
look forward to, this includes: finding out GCSE subjects, sports day, rewards day and a KS3 
presentation evening. 
 
I hope you all have a well-deserved rest over the holiday. 
 
 
Rebecca Davies 
Assistant Head - Head of Year 9 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 26th May 2022 Year 9 2nd Report 

Monday 11th July 2022 KS3 Presentation Evening 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 Rewards Day 

Thursday 21st July 2022 Last day of the academic year 
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Highest Achievement 

Points 
  

 
          

  Eva K 299  Callum P 189  Tyler-James U 155   

  Eidhel A 288  Harvey S 189  Emilija B 153   

  Lorena L 285  Domantas V 189  Connie C 153   

  Oliver O 285  Modestas J 188  Ryder J 153   

  India-Rose B 274  Jared H 187  Gabi J 152   

  Deyon B 244  Blake E 186  Annet N 151   

  Nikita C 242  Tyler P 186  Catalin D 150   

  Maddy H 236  Kaiden L 183  William R 150   

  Abhinav M 234  Noah M 181  Luke U 150   

  Oliver C 229  Vanessa S 179  Zara H 149   

  Freya Julleen S 227  Charlie H 174  Theodore M 149   

  Lilia S 226  Neenu T 173  Kristina S 149   

  Joshua H 218  Brandon R 172  Natalia Z 149   

  Jessie H 214  Sharon R 172  Billy H 147   

  Rachel S 214  William T 172  Luke M 147   

  Daisy E 212  Tyler K 170  Kaine W 147   

  Marissa H 212  Leonii H 168  Imogen A 146   

  Charlie K 206  Aidan B 167  Dominik H 146   

  Thomas L 205  Deividas T 165  Tricia C 145   

  Isabella M 205  Hope G 164  Tom H 145   

  Lexi H 204  Koby B 163  Kamayshika S 145   

  Karolina R 203  Tayla May G 161  Angelo A 144   

  Caiden C 199  Grace N 160  Caitlin M 144   

  Harvey P 199  Emily P 160  Alfie B 142   

  Rocco N 193  Imogen W 160  Iamyrl F 142   

 Josh A 191  Julius M 157  Emily G 142  

 Salma A 189  Ryan B 155  Jack M 142  

       Louie R 142  
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RAF Marham – STEM Workshop 
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Year 9  

Rewards Day  

Wednesday 20th July  
     

  
  

All students who have completed their Futures First Programme will be invited to attend one 
of the Reward Day Trips.  In our Assembly recently, all students have been advised that 
alongside completing the Futures First Programme, they must continue to meet Springwood’s 
expectations regarding their punctuality, attendance, behaviour & being fully equipped for 
lessons and ready to learn in order to participate in the rewards trips.  
   

Trip  Cost    

  

  

  

Trip  Cost  

Norwich Tenpin bowling, 
sightseeing, shopping 

 

£15.00 Pleasurewood Hills, Lowestoft 
 

 

£25.00 

UK Paintball, Thetford 

 

£36.00 Train to Cambridge, punting, 
sightseeing, shopping 

 

£17.00 

Visit the seals at Morston. Then 
on to Wells to visit the beach & 
have some chips/ice cream 

 
 

£16.50 Africa Alive, Lowestoft 

 
 

£17.00 

  

Letters are available from the year 9 office.  
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Jon Egging Trust Visit to RAF Marham 
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The Year 9 2nd reports are able to view.  If you haven’t got the Parent app please email 
data@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 

   

Parent app 

The Parent app enables you to access achievement, progress, attendance and assessment 
information. You can also update personal information about your child using the data 
collection link. As a school this will enable us to improve how we engage with you and to assist 
you in supporting your child’s progress. 

Registering for the Parent app 

If you are not registered/have not received an email for the Parent app please complete 
email: data@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 
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